
 
 
 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS and LAND SURVEYORS 
SECTION MEETING AGENDA 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2017 
9:30 a.m. – Board Room 4 – 2nd Floor 

Department of Professional & Occupational Regulation 
9960 Mayland Drive 

Richmond, Virginia  23233 
(804) 367-8514 

 
1. Call to Order 

 
2. Emergency Evacuation Procedures 

 
3. Welcome and Introductions 

a. P.E. Advisory Committee 
b. Dwayne Roadcap, Director, Division of Onsite Sewage, Water Supplies, 

Environmental Engineering, and Marina Programs, VDH 
 

4. Approval of Agenda 
 

5. Public Comment Period* 
 

6. Plats Required by VDH 
a. Email dated July 25, 2017 from Dwayne Roadcap VDH 

- Email dated Jul 25, 2017 from Loudon County Health Department 
 

7. Vouching for Code Adequacy 
 

8. Stormwater Management Facilities Certification Statement - Email sent to DEQ 
Localities 

a. Statement Approved by DEQ 
 
9. Draft Guidance Document – Alter/Edit Sealed Drawings 

 
10. NCEES Update 

a. Summary of Motions 
b. Notice of Future Changes to Exams and Supporting Materials 
c. 2018 Exam Specifications 
d. Comity – in practice for many years who gain experience after passing national 

exam – Land Surveyor 
e. PAKS Survey 
f. ABET Equivalent Email and Article 
g. PLSS Module for PS Exam - Basecamp 
h. Southern Zone Secretary-Treasurer Nominations 

1. Bobby Balli, PE  
2. Timothy Rickborn, PE 

i. Awards 
 

11. Other Business 
a. VAS FS/PS John Foster School Prep Class 
b. VAS LS B License Prep Class 
c. File review upon adjournment 
d. Regulatory Review Committee meeting at 11:00 a.m. 



 
7. Adjourn 

 
NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERS and LAND 

SURVEYORS- November 14, 2017 
 

*Five-minute public comment, per person, with the exception of any open disciplinary or application files. Persons 
desiring to participate in the meeting and requiring special accommodations or interpretative services should contact 
the Department at 804) 367-8514 at least ten days prior to the meeting so that suitable arrangements can be made for 
an appropriate accommodation.  The Department fully complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
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